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From the Vice-Commodre

I am sorry I was out of town for the May 19 work party. 
Thanks to all who did such a great job. The club looked 
great for our annual Catalina 22 Genoa regatta. 

The new paint on our new fence and our out buildings 
were especially impressive. The American flags on the fence 
posts showed off our patriotism for the Memorial holiday.

Best wishes to Bill Heirendt, Larry Sallee, and Gary Noy-
es. They are representing our club at the 2018 Catalina 22 
National Championships in Grasse Valley, California. Sail 
fast and come home safe.

We did not have a quorum for the June 6 board meeting. It 
was rescheduled to Sunday, June 10 at 1:00. Races at 2:00.

                                   See you at your Club, 
                                                                             Gordon

Commodore’s Corner

Happy Summer

The Board is working hard to bring a better way to com-
municate with all our members, but we need your help. 
We have switched our web-site to Wild-Apricot, with this 
switch we have a mobile app that is really cool. We need 
your help by logging in and changing your password.

Help us welcome the Berry’s to the club by saying hi and 
introducing yourself.

Come out and enjoy your club.

				    Fair Winds
					     Bill _) _) _)

Lake Worth Sailing Club hosted Catalina 22 Regional Regatta on 
Memorial Day weekend.  Weather and racing were hot.  Results and 
list of volunteers should be posted on new website.



Race Corner

Just a friendly reminder, we have new website! There are 
both Member and Non-member portals, please take a look! 

We have the club schedule thru January, adding social 
committee events, race results. You can even download the 
reimbursement form if needed, take a look around, stay 
awhile.

“If there’s folks that want to race, we’ll set a course, whether 
it’s scheduled or not”

                                                              Thanks, 
                                                                       Aaron
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That cloud of blue smoke is from Andy Bahr’s recently purchased bronze cannon.  He and Kevin Culver are test firing it from the picnic 
table.  The black powder cannon will be mounted on the committee boat and used be used to start and finish races just like the big boys do 
at America’s Cup etc.   

One of the best things about our 
club is the way the members step up 

and use their skills and talents to 
get the chores done.  Howard Webb 
and David Pilgrim have completed 
repairs to the big tractor and put it 

back to work.  Thanks, guys.
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LWSC Treasury 

If you have not received emailed statements or invoices from lwsc76135@
gmail.com, please check your SPAM filter. If your email address has 
changed please notify me at your earliest convenience.

As always, feel free to contact me with questions or concerns. 

         Best,  Dustin Phillips, Treasurer
                               lwsc76135@gmail.com    (806) 340-9253

ACCOUNTS
As of June 5, 2018

Checking Account: $3,834
Savings Account: $20,000
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Just	
  a	
  friendly	
  reminder,	
  we	
  have	
  new	
  website!	
  There	
  are	
  both	
  Member	
  and	
  Non-­‐member	
  portals,	
  
please	
  take	
  a	
  look!	
  We	
  have	
  the	
  club	
  schedule	
  thru	
  January,	
  adding	
  social	
  committee	
  events,	
  race	
  
results.	
  You	
  can	
  even	
  download	
  the	
  reimbursement	
  form	
  if	
  needed,	
  take	
  a	
  look	
  around,	
  stay	
  awhile	
  �	
  

Lake	
  Worth	
  Website	
  -­‐	
  Member	
  login	
  
https://lakeworthsailingclub.wildapricot.org/	
  

Select	
  Log	
  In	
  

You	
  have	
  3	
  options	
  to	
  login,	
  Facebook,	
  Google	
  or	
  you	
  can	
  create	
  a	
  separate	
  account.	
  Your	
  Login	
  will	
  be	
  
your	
  email,	
  select	
  forgot	
  password	
  to	
  create	
  your	
  initial	
  password.	
  

	
  

Please	
  update	
  your	
  profile.	
  You	
  can	
  add	
  as	
  much	
  or	
  little	
  information	
  as	
  you	
  like,	
  there	
  are	
  NO	
  
REQUIRED	
  fields.	
  Please	
  leave	
  your	
  name	
  at	
  the	
  minimum.	
  

	
  

If	
  you	
  have	
  any	
  questions,	
  concerns	
  or	
  suggestions,	
  please	
  contact	
  Aaron	
  Brandt	
  or	
  Dustin	
  Phillips.	
  

Thank	
  you	
  (((please	
  check	
  the	
  	
  

Happy	
  Sails	
  

Race Corner

Just a friendly reminder, we have new website! There are 
both Member and Non-member portals, please take a look! 

We have the club schedule thru January, adding social 
committee events, race results. You can even download the

reimbursement form if needed, take a look around, stay 
awhile

“If there’s folks that want to race, we’ll set a course, whether 
it’s scheduled or not”

                                                              Thanks, 
                                                                       Aaron



2018 Board of Governors 
and club officials

Commodore, Bill Heirendt, 817-718-8880
Vice-Commodore, Gordan Kayser, 817-586-8610
Rear-Commodore, Gary Noyes, 682-234-8308
Treasurer, Dustin Phillips, 806-340-9253
Secretary, Andy Katz, 817-296-0784
Race Committee Chair, Aaron Brandt, 360-201-7674
Vice-Race Committee Chair, Glenn Brandon, 817-905-7799 

Social Committee Chair, Mary Kayser, Cindy McMillan
Catalina 22 Fleet Captain, Kevin Williams
Catalina 25 Fleet Captain, Ted Hubble 
Board Boat Fleet Captain, Julia Wayland
Auxiliary Boat Fleet Captain, Open
Newsletter Editor, Hal Normand

Contribute to THE TILLER

Sincere thanks to the officers and members who made this 
issue of the TILLER possible by writing the articles and tak-
ing the photos.  

Please send appropriate submissions via e-mail to editor Hal 
Normand at:    shadetreestudio@sbcglobal.net     Attach text 
files, photos, classified ad copy, whatever for inclusion in the 
next edition.  Deadline is the day after board meeting.

Boats for Sale

C-22 with trailer.     $1,000. 

C-22 with trailer.     $3,500

 C-25 Fixed Keel with roller furler and 9.8 
Electric Start      $4,500

C-22 with trailer.    $4,000

Hunter 26.     $4,500

C-22. New Motor      $4,000

C-22 and motor     $2500

C-22 with trailer.     $1250

Coronado. with trailer.     $1,000

Bill Heirendt has the list of owners and details for most of 
these boats.
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Operation Trailer Trash is moving along.  The owner’s 
initials have been painted on almost all the trailers on club 
property.  At the work party a crew relocated most of the 
trailers in the parking lots, cleaned up the brush and mowed 
the weeds.  It looked great for the recent regatta and should 
make it easier for trailer owners to keep their parking spots 
tidy.

Some trailer owners still need to mow the weeds and grass.  
Remember it’s YOUR responsibility, not the club’s.

At the back of the lot is the Tomb of the Unknown Trailers 
and if yours hasn’t been identifed yet or if you bring in a new 
trailer you need to let Hal or Gordon know so we can stencil 
your initials on it.  


